Southwest Texas Junior College | Uvalde

2401 Garner Field Road • Uvalde, Texas 78801-6297 Main phone: (830) 278-4401 • Fax: (830) 591-7354 www.swtjc.edu

Southwest Texas Junior College

June 24, 2022

To: Board of Trustees

From: Dr. Hector Gonzales

Re: RFP's on Modular Site Work

Concrete Flatwork & Curbs

We recommend that we approve the RFP received from Allbrite Constructors of Texas, Inc. In the amount of \$25,748. They were the sole respondent to the request.

Asphalt Surfacing

We recommend that we approve the RFP received from Allbrite Constructors of Texas, Inc. In the amount of \$49,748. They were the sole respondent to the request.

Site Sewage

We recommend that we approve the RFP received from Alvin E. Stock Contractor LLC. In the amount of \$76,259. They were the sole respondent to the request. In addition, we have asked the contractor to provide an alternative bid for the water main connection. We will have that update at the board meeting.